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Happy Halloween! 
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PRINCIPAL & VICE-PRINCIPAL’S  

Greetings, WJB families! 

Can you believe it’s already October! The school year is flying by; even though the days are 

getting shorter, the leaves and weather have been beautiful! There is much happening at 

the school this month so please keep reading for all of the information you need… 

 

Annual Walk-a-thon: September 27 – October 4 

Thank you for your continued support of our students as they put on their shoes for this 

healthy and fun tradition. Pledge packages went home in backpacks on Friday, Sept. 27, 

including all the information you may need. On the actual Walk-a-thon day (Oct 4), we will 

begin with an assembly at 1:30 where we will announce the Walk-a-thon prize winners, and 

finish the day with our big walk at 2:00. Please join us and cheer us on! 

 

PLC Day Friday, October 11 – no school for students 

Just a reminder that there will be no school for students on Friday, Oct. 11 as our WJB 

teaching staff participates in a full day of professional development. PLC days are essential 

for our staff’s professional learning to ensure we continue to provide top notch education 

for your children. 

 

Happy Thanksgiving Monday, October 14 – no school 

We wish all WJB families a lovely Thanksgiving, and hope everyone  

finds time to find something they are thankful and grateful for. 

 

WJB School Community Council Meeting – Wed. Oct. 16 @ 6:30pm 

We would like to invite you to join our WJB School Community Council (SCC). This group is 

made up of parents, guardians, community members, teachers, and staff who work together 

to make our school better for all students. 

As a member of the SCC, you will: 

• Attend meetings (usually once every 4-6 weeks) 

• Share your ideas and help make decisions about school programs and policies 

• Work with others to improve the school environment for our children 

We welcome all parents to join, whether this is your first time getting involved or not. Your 

input matters! 

Interested in joining? 

Please call the school at 306-763-7404, or just show up at the meeting        

Thank you for your support and for being a part of our school community! 

 

It’s time for School Pictures! 

Lifetouch will be at WJB on Wed. Oct 16 for school pictures of our students (and on Thurs. 

Oct. 17 for our T/Th PreK group). Make sure to smile! 

 

  



 

Hallowe’en at WJB – Thurs. Oct. 31 

We all love to dress up, especially for Hallowe’en! In the morning we will be having a 

classroom door decorating contest, and in the afternoon we will have all sorts of exciting 

activities! Students may dress up in their Hallowe’en costumes in the afternoon. However, 

please adhere to the following guidelines to ensure a fun and safe environment for 

everyone: 

• Costumes are to be school appropriate 

• Absolutely no weapons, even plastic ones 

• Outfits should refrain from excessive gore (blood, etc) 

• If the Administration believes a costume is inappropriate for school, 

the student will be asked to change 

• No hair sprays or coloured hair sprays are allowed 

 

Yours in Learning, 

Principal Leanne Tretiak and Vice Principal Matt Bergen 

Ms. L Tretiak  Mr. M. Bergen 

Principal Vice-Principal 

 

AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM 

Welcome back! Hope everyone had a great summer. It’s so nice to see everyone. 

This is a just a notice that the After School Program will be back up and running on Monday, 

October 1, 2024. There will be a new permission form sent home. Mondays (Gr. 4) and 

Tuesdays (Gr. 5-8) will be with Mrs. Wawro. Mrs. Voluta will be doing the After School 

Program on Wednesdays (Gr. 1&2) and Thursdays (Gr. 3).  There is no After School Program 

on Fridays. We will be excepting the first 10 - 15 permission forms each month. It will run 

from 3:00pm – 4:30pm.  

Thank you for your patience. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the 

school. Have wonderful autumn.  

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Wawro & Mrs. Voluta 

After School Program Coordinators 

 

X-COUNTRY 

Good luck to the WJB X-country running team as they participate in the extravaganza at 

Spruce Home School on Tuesday, October 1st. 

 

Coach Wintringham 

Coach St. Denis 

Coach Mack 

 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 


